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Public Works and Infrastructure Committee

From: Stephen Cooper <stepcoop2005@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 24, 2016 11:20 PM
To: Public Works and Infrastructure Committee; Councillor Jaye Robinson; Councillor 

McMahon; Councillor Perruzza; Councillor Moeser; Councillor Lee; Councillor Holyday
Cc: Cc: info info; Mayor Tory; Mary Middleton
Subject: Pilot bike lanes on Bloor

Dear Members of PWIC, 

I am writing to you today on behalf of the Bicycling Subcommittee of the Toronto Island Community 
Association. TICA has actively supported the introduction of bicycle infrastructure in the downtown core. We 
have been particularly pleased with the Adelaide/Richmond, Harbord, Sherbourne, St. George/Simcoe and the 
Queens Quay bike tracks.   

Given that the Toronto Islands is home to many year round daily cyclists, we welcome the pilot Bloor lanes.  As 
downtown residents, we often find ourselves crossing the city east/west and need a safe route to do it.   

Please do support the Bloor bike lanes pilot. We believer this is a terrific addition to our city's transportation 
infrastructure. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Cooper 
TICA Bicycling Subcommittee 
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